Association President’s Message:

August 2016

Attention Shadows & Stingers:

Orders from AC-119 Headquarters! Register now for the 2016 AC-119 Gunship Association Reunion at Fort
Walton Beach, Florida. This year will be our 17t Reunion since our first reunion in 2000. Reunion coordinators,
Gus Sininger and Larry Hunter need to know ASAP how many people will be attending this year’s reunion for
obvious reasons.

Also, register now for the Pensacola Tour scheduled for Friday of the reunion. Tour coordinators Carol Hinton
and Andrea Drzyzga need to know ASAP how many people will take the Tour for obvious reasons.

After you have registered for the Reunion and the Pensacola Tour, you definitely need to make reservations at
our AC-119 Reunion Headquarters, the Ramada Plaza Beach Resort.

All information and registration forms for the reunion/tour/hotel are included in this Firing Circle newsletter,
thanks to our Editor Michael Drzyzga.

Let’s get back together once again to remember and celebrate our lives as living testaments of the Vietnam
War. We are war veterans and don’t you forget that!

God Bless You and Family,

Larry Fletcher, President



